
Town of Selmer Called Budget Meeting
The Town of Selmer will hold a special called 
budget meeting on Thursday, June 13, 2024, 
at Selmer City Hall at 7:00 p.m. The purpose 
of this meeting is to conduct the first reading 

of the 2023-2024 fiscal year budget 
amendments.

The proposed amendments to the budget will 
be available for public review on the Town of 

Selmer Facebook page as soon as possible.

All interested citizens are encouraged to 
attend.

For additional information, please contact 
Selmer City Hall at (731) 645-3241.

PUBLIC NOTICE


